
January 14, 1933

Lawrence J. Burpee, Esq.,
Secretary, Royal Society of Canada,Ottawa .

My dear Mr. Burpee,

Let me thank you very sincerely for your 
letter of January 13th, calling my attention to the 
paucity of applications received so far from McGill 
University for the fellowships awarded through the 
Royal Society for advanced research abroad.

I am this morning again calling the 
attention of the Departments to this matter, and 
stressing that the applications must bo in your hands 
by February 1st next.

Yours faithfully,

PrincIpal


